
 

Valentine’s Day 

On Thursday, February 11th, students may 

wear red, pink or other colors associated with 

Valentine’s Day. 

Treats:  Students may bring Non-food items to 

share with their friends.  Items such as 

pencils, stickers, tattoos and of course 

Valentine’s Day cards.  Please make sure to 

include one for each student in your child’s 

homeroom. 

In order for the Teachers to put together 

the goodie bags for the students, all items 

must be in the school office no later than 

Thursday, February 4th. 

Please do not send your items in after the 4th, 

they will be returned to you. 

Please do not send any food or drink. 

Thank you for your understanding. 


